

## FREE DOCUMENT SHREDDING

Saturday, April 28, 2018 9:00AM to 12:00PM Ocean Ridge Town Hall · 6450 N. Ocean Blvd. · Rear Parking Lot

The Town of Ocean Ridge, will be hosting FREE document shredding on Saturday, April 28, 2018 from 9:00AM—12:00PM in the rear parking lot of Town Hall.

<u>This event is open to Ocean Ridge residents only — photo identification is required</u>. Residents are limited to shredding of up to <u>three office storage boxes of personal documents</u>.

The date of this event was selected in conjunction with various Federal Income Tax Deadlines. This will allow an opportunity for residents to discard older, unnecessary personal documents while filing away items from 2016/17. Frequent readers of the Ocean Ridge Tidings e-newsletter are aware of the often listed crimes of Identity Theft and Fraud that are reported monthly. Some of these cases are the result of paperwork (i.e. bank statements & checks, bills, credit cards & receipts, etc.) being improperly disposed of that falls into the hands of criminals.

Please remove all papers from three ring binder type folders. File folders, staples, and paper clips do not need to be removed.

The event is on a first-come, first-served basis and no pre-registration is required. If you have any questions, please call Chief Hal Hutchins at 561-732-8331.

